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Dear lawmakers, 

 

Once again I find myself writing testimony to stop another bill, HB 2005. 

 

Oregon has become a gun grabbing state, a state of turning law abiding citizens into 

criminals by creating bills that could send them to prison and have hefty fines. 

 

I own a weapon to protect myself and my family should I need to. I just recently read 

about a family in Salem, that were awakened by people breaking into their home. 

This was caught on camera, two men with guns. It did not say whether the residents 

were armed. But if someone breaks into my home I want to be prepared. 

 

HB 2005 criminalizes you for "undetectable firearm". Exactly what does this mean? 

 

Criminals do not care about your bills. They will find a way to purchase a weapon no 

matter what. No amount of law will stop it, they will turn to a black market, similar to 

prohibition of alcohol. It didn't work then and it won't work now. 

 

Please oppose this bill HB 2095. 

 

Sincerely 

Teresa Burns 

 


